
POLO SHIRT TRANSITION 
2021 2022 2023 

Term 4 2021 Students in year 1 and above can wear 
either the new informal polo or the current gold polo. 

2022 will be a transition year from the current gold 
polo to the new Informal polo. Students in year 1 and 

above can wear either polo to school. 

In 2023 students in year one and above can no 
longer wear the gold polo and will need to have 

the new informal polo. 
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Prep students will still wear the current blue prep 
polo. 

Prep students will still wear the current blue prep 
polo. 

Prep students will be required to wear the new gold 
prep polo. 
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Senior Polos are unchanged. 
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